BHS Grad Party Memory Lane 2023

To: All Parents/Guardians of the Class of 2023
Re: 2023 Grad Party - “Memory Lane” Photos needed by Friday, April 21st

At the Grad Party, the main hallway is transformed into “Memory Lane” and is decked out with pictures of seniors’ important and memorable events through the years. We create a 12x12 poster for each senior, and depend upon parents/guardians to supply pictures for this project. Our goal is to have pictures of every member of the Class of 2023 represented. WE NEED YOUR PHOTOS by APRIL 21ST!!

By April 21, 2023…

Please send in hard copies of 5-6 individual photos of your senior (not more than 7 photos)   
· Baby/toddler years
· Elementary years
· Middle school years
· High school years


· ONLY your senior should be in the picture - we will crop out others
· No larger than 4x6, please
· Please label the back of the picture with your senior’s name. Photos may not be returned, so please make copies, if needed

Also, please send in any group pictures of your senior with some of their Brookfield friends
· This can be from all different stages of their school years
· Please refrain from sending in pictures that are already on Facebook

By April 21st, enclose the photos in an envelope labeled with
· Your senior’s name
· ‘Grad Party 2023 Memory Lane Committee’

Drop photos off to the BHS Main office by April 21st or mail to:

BHS Grad Party 
Attn: Memory Lane Committee
PO Box 74
Brookfield, CT 06804

Email Kerri Todd with any questions - Kerrit03@gmail.com

Thank you for helping to make this year’s grad party memorable for everyone in the Class of 2023!!

